-----Original Message-----
From: Mark Zivin
Sent: 26/11/2003 8:42 AM
To: Karen Harris
Subject: VPI Presentation feedback

Just a quick note to Vince:
 

I saw you in Maui (not bad in and of itself) when you presented to the Microsoft 100% club.  I just wanted to thank you for the presentation.  Frankly, I am quite skeptical of "motivational speakers", but I found your presentation to be subtly different than most I have seen and I was trying to analyze why.  Here is what I came up with:
 

First, you truly accomplished something - going from non-ranking to top ten in the world in four years.  You utilized your principles in succeeding at something other than selling self-help materials and speaking engagements.
 
Second, you were funny and self-deprecating in an endearing way.
 
Finally, I found the fact that you did NOT get the gold medal to actually be the most important point.  Surely, it would have been "story book" for you to have won in the finals, but your talk was about real-life, not some novel.  The "bump in the road" preventing your ultimate triumph makes the lesson much more human and realistic.  And the realization and revelation about your father's pride tells a universal truth.  Winning really isn't everything, but that doesn't mean that the striving to win isn't important.  Obviously, only one person can get the gold in any year - and that shouldn't diminish the hard work, commitment and dedication of all of the others who make the attempt.  Your story illustrates that very nicely.
 

My only regret is that I didn't join you at lunch to talk with you further.  Hopefully, our paths will cross sometime in the future.
 

Best of luck and thanks again.
 

Mark A. Zivin
BPS
19 S. La Salle Street, Suite 1100
Chicago, IL  60603
p: 312 346-2653
